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MINUTES
CDEM’s Annual Meeting was held on October 25, 2016 at the Shanty Creek Resort in Bellaire, MI as a luncheon event during the three-day Michigan Association of Conservation District’s Annual Meeting & Convention.  CDEM Directors present: President Blaszak, Vice President Eldridge, Secretary Bronson, Treasurer Higbee, and Directors Denison, Reins, Hergott, and Acerboni.
Blaszak called the meeting to order and welcomed all present to CDEM’s Annual Meeting.  Blaszak announced CDEM’s new logo, website, and mission and discussed the transition from MACDE to CDEM.  Blaszak and Reins announced and presented Employee Service Awards to those with 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, and 35 years of service with Conservation Districts. 

Blaszak introduced Laura Quist who then announced the winners of the Poster Contest while a power point presentation of the posters ran in the background.
Dennison, NACD’s North Central Regional Representative, then spoke to the audience about informing her of any training needs they currently or potentially would like to attend.

Blaszak presented the minutes and financial statement of the 2015 MACDE (now CDEM) Annual Meeting.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes and financial statement.  Blaszak asked for comments; none were presented.  Motion passed.

Blaszak adjourned the meeting.  
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